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 'TIS THE SEASON TO BE JOLLY! 
WE WISH YOU HAPPY HOLIDAYS & 
ALL THE BEST FOR THE NEW YEAR!!
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 Holiday Luncheon, December 4, 2019, 11:30 am - 2:00 pm, Jacaranda Country Club
 New Year Show In-take, January 2, 2020, 10-11 am, Deicke Auditorium
 Board Meeting, January 6, 2020, 5:30 pm - 7:00 pm,. Deicke Auditorium
 General Meeting and Reception January 6, 2020, 7-9 pm, Deicke Auditorium
 Paint-in, January 27, 2020, 10 am - 1 pm, Hobby Lobby, 1901 S. University Dr., Davie
 New Year Show Take-down, February 3, 10:30-11 am, Deicke Auditorium
 General Meeting, February 3, 11 am - 1 pm, Deicke Auditorium  

 
HOLIDAY LUNCHEON, WEDNESDAY, DEC. 4TH 11:30 AM

Jacaranda Country Club, Plantation
 

This year's luncheon will again be a superb buffet.  Santa's elf, Pat Brooks, will be
delivering the gifts for the Secret Santa so please bring a wrapped gift valued at $10-$15.
Also, the awards for the winners of the Holiday Tree Ornaments will be presented. If you
plan to attend please sign up at the November meeting or call Judi Wallack at 954-240-
0870. Cost $23 payable at door.  Friends and family are welcome as we celebrate the
season with lots of fun and frivolity. 
 

2020 NEW YEAR SHOW  
 

With all the holiday activity from now until the end of the year, please don't forget we have a
New Year Show coming soon.  The theme (predominate color) is  YELLOW.
Please note registration needs to be in the mail and received by December 24th. The
sooner the better as the post office will be very busy.  
This Show will hang in the Board Room for the month of January and size restrictions
apply.   PLEASE read the prospectus carefully.   Click on this link for all the details.
   

New Year Show 2020 Prospectus 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DYIomBC6nCZ-LtL3Th61_YnL8nSJniNtRTCs95PpCA9YziiB8r0uT1baS49yAeDQs7eXkpscxIvxvj2G_khNYNjuBsWsQj_vGvsKEniZpBRVYE7QxvGrpXMl9oSAStPNFnSeN5jAvqDgyn3zF_6tyzxugS7Z9NR2dfwS6H5pfDJuNrrgzSs0QTDq50QcFoTacB1uVtbBjDZ9IkhD32sUYB416VMuWPPDtJVVsj7vaexU-x0MtvkbLFHTMLReDulY&c=&ch=


 
 

HOLIDAY TREE

   

     The "Winter Wonderland" Holiday Extravaganza opened on
November 16th at the Plantation Historical Museum, 511 North Fig
Tree Lane (behind the library).  The Special Holiday Hours are
Tuesday - Saturday: 10 am to Noon & 1 - 4:30 pm.  Please note
CLOSED Sunday & Monday.  There will be a recital & special
holiday events (listed on plantation.org website).  

     Please stop by to view PAG's amazing tree and enjoy some
Holiday spirit.  

 
2020 PAG Elections/Volunteer opportunities

In January 2020 the process for electing PAG's 2020-2022 Board will begin.  All
members are encouraged to step up and volunteer for a Board or Committee position.
MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK!!! 

Sandy Griffin served as Vice-President 2015-2016, and President 2017-2019. She will
not run again for President but hopes to continue promoting PAG art shows in the
Community.  Her tenure has been interesting, sometimes challenging and often fun but the
time has come for new leadership.
It has been suggested that PAG change to a Co-President arrangement which has worked
well for other guilds. Talk to your fellow members and join the PAG Board. Since 1973
PAG has been a viable art guild thanks to the many volunteers - we need your support and
help to continue.   

PAINT-INS

     
Have you been looking for info on our Paint-ins??? 
Sandy has been in touch with Hobby Lobby in Davie and 
sessions will be on the last Monday in the month.
The first will be on January 27, 2020.  10 am - 1 pm.  
Please mark the date in your calendar.  
Melinda Schwartz has volunteered to lead a fun and
interesting project - a notice will be sent early January.   

A Workshop event will be announced soon. The preferred location
has been identified as Long Key off Flamingo Road. Beautiful 
location, great facility.  

    
 

 
MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

 



Have you submitted your Membership renewal check?  If not, please bring to the Holiday
Luncheon and give to Liz Dodd or mail to her at the address provided on the application
form. Don't forget to indicate if you have a website or provide art instruction.
We like to promote our artists whenever possible.    

 
PAG & WAG EXHIBIT

ART SERVE,  MAY 2020
 

The Exhibit "We are Nature's Voice" will be held at Art Serve during May 2020. This is a
terrific opportunity for members to display their artistic talent.  The theme is south Florida
environment. Please click on the link for prospectus. Volunteers to assist with in-take
(May 1st, 10-11 am)  and take-down June 1st, 10-11 am) are needed. Please contact
Sandy Griffin. 

Prospectus PAG-WAG Show

 
 
AWARDS AND UPCOMINGING EVENTS

Miami Watercolor Society 47th Annual Fall Exhibition:
Marilyn Johansen - 2nd Place, Jorge Leon - 3rd Place

Pembroke Pines 15th Annual Art Competition
Judy Nunno - Best Watercolor

Weston Art Guild's "Fifty Shades of Gray Plus One" Exhibition
Judy Nunno - 2nd Place,  Lois Perdue - Judge's Recognition

Gold Coast Watercolor Sociey 45th Annual "Members Love Watercolor" Show
Judy Nunno - Best in Show, Marilyn Johansen - Honorable Mention,
Jorge Leon - Judge's Recognition

Broward Art Guild's "Land and Sea" Exhibition
Lois Perdue - 3rd Place 

Congratulations to All!

Please let either Pat Martin or Sandy Griffin know of your awards, of upcoming exhibits,
and other special events by the middle of the month for inclusion in the following month's
Brushstrokes. 
For additional information about our events and to view our current 2019-2020 calendar,
visit us online at www.plantationartguild.org  

 
 
Happy Birthday to PAG members who celebrate this month: 
Pat Brooks, Rosemary Celenski, Lois Perdue, Diane "Lola" Yancy

Have a fabulous birthday and many more!

Join us on Facebook:  Plantation Art Guild Facebook 

Thank you,
Plantation Art Guild
Sandy Griffin, President

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DYIomBC6nCZ-LtL3Th61_YnL8nSJniNtRTCs95PpCA9YziiB8r0uT-c39tkwOr4s1hwOl4QTDG_nQApGw6N2uVLn8fcKVcmdRO16wv0PwmZzj04_LBmyU7h6uw7khwpHA08BQsQUdshdkjbEcev-pFpugmeS-zJM4EMd04S9v_OKfvmSOMD8jF_t0-sv3Br2SvqiewF1V-vpFfICiStfY251qFzInpRkAjeaYBqOOX7VqV1BVqtHDcsJabYiwAvm&c=&ch=


954-724-8723
www.plantationartguild.org
info@plantationartguild.org

Editors: Sandy Griffin/Pat Martin
@2013 Plantation Art Guild
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